
 

Applications for injunctive relief process over the holiday 

period 2023/24 

KIA MATAARA 

Only urgent applications for injunctive relief will be considered over the holiday period, 

only between 27 – 29 December, and only from 9am-5pm. 

1. Please email your application to te.tiratu@justice.govt.nz first. 

2. Then call 027 275 7472 to let us know that you have emailed your application. 

3. Your application will be dealt with, and you’ll be notified of the outcome. 
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